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Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the 
Stars of this week. 

 ‘Star of the Week’ 
Reception: Ethan 
Year 1: Harriet 
Year 2: Mitchell  
Year 3: Archie 

 

Textile Recycling 
Advanced notice to all that we are once more taking part in 
a ‘Bag 2 School’ textile recycling session. The collection 
date is Tuesday 26th June. Later this month, we will be 
sending home a ‘Bag 2 School’ bag with all children.  
 

 

Exemplar Education 
On Friday, we sent home to parents information from Exemplar Education. Please 
can reply slips be returned to school by this Thursday at the latest even if you are 
not interested. Many thanks for your help.  

 

Class Photos  
A reminder that smiles are needed this Thursday 10th May as ‘Class Photos’ are 
being taken.  

 

Celebration Assembly – Progress and Hard Work Cups 
We are starting to think of this year’s Celebration Assembly! Can 
we please ask for all cups that were given to children at last 
year’s assembly to be returned to the school office as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

 

Absence during the school term 
Please can we remind parents that, after handing in an absence request to the 
school office, they then need to have a discussion with Ms Thorp before the 
holiday takes place. Ms Thorp is available most mornings – appointments are not 
required.  
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PTFA News 
Dress down day is on Friday! 
On Friday’s dress down day, please bring in donations of 
bottles, unused gifts or new children’s toys and games for a 
‘family tombola’ at the Barn Dance in July. Please avoid giving 
any food or drinks with a ‘use by’ date before August 2018. 
Thank you so much! 
  
It’s also the school disco on Friday! 
The school disco is on Friday 11 May from 3.15pm until 5pm. Please place 
completed permission slips in the ‘drop off’ boxes outside classrooms, along with a 
£3 contribution per child, by Wednesday. Children can bring in ‘disco’ clothes to 
change into if they wish plus a healthy snack (no sweets and no nuts). Once again, 
biscuits and squash will be served throughout the disco. Don’t forget that you must 
sign out your child at the end of the night in their classrooms. We’re looking for 
volunteers to help on the night. Sign-up sheets are outside each classroom. Thank 
you. 

 

Items for the School Play 
Props for the school play are now in production! 
If anyone has any of the following items we would be very grateful.  
Large white sheets – unreturnable. 
A Ken Doll - with a cowboy outfit if possible! – will be returned. 
Please bring any items to the school office. 

 

School Term Dates 2018 – 2019 
Just to let parents know that we have recently updated the calendar on the school 
website to include term dates and INSET days for the 2018 – 2019 academic year. 
For anyone looking further ahead, term dates for 2019 – 2020 are on the Dorset 
for you Website.  

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we have a child in school who has a 
very severe nut allergy. Please ensure that all lunches and snacks 
do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help. 

 


